UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC

Sunday, June 2, 2013

9:10am Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)

10:00am Sunday School

11:00am Worship Service (Graduates Recognition)

5:00pm United Methodist Youth Fellowship (UMYF) (Youth Hut)

6:00pm Finance Committee Meeting (Fellowship Hall)

7:00pm Church Council Meeting (Fellowship Hall)

Monday, June 3, 2013

6:00pm Boy Scout Meeting (Scout Hut)

Tuesday, June 4, 2013

6:30pm United Methodist Women's Quarterly Meeting (Fellowship Hall)

Wednesday, June 5, 2013

Sunday, June 9 Bulletin Deadline by noon.

Thursday, June 6, 2013

Angie 1/2 day Vacation

Friday, June 7, 2013

Angie Vacation Day

June 15 Digital Version Newsletter Deadline

Sunday, June 9, 2013

8:30am United Methodist Men's Breakfast (Fellowship Hall)

9:10am Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)

10:00am Sunday School

11:00am Worship Service (Roy L. Smith Humanitarian Award Presentation)

5:00pm United Methodist Youth Fellowship (UMYF) (Youth Hut)

7:00pm Praise Singers Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall)

HIGHLIGHTS OF UPCOMING WORSHIP SERVICES

June 2 Holy Communion and recognition of our graduates.

June 9 Presentation of the Roy L. Smith Humanitarian Award.

June 16 Father's Day

Genesis at 8:45. Worship at 11:00 to include the baptism of Carley Jean Watson. Salkehatchie Missioners to be commissioned and sent forth at both services.

June 23 The final Sunday for Paul and Kay Wood.

June 30 The first Sunday for Rev. Kurt McPherson and his family.

FUMC STAFF

Rev. Dr. Paul A. Wood, Jr., Pastor (woodtz1955@gmail.com)
Angie Smith, Administrative Assistant (angie@fumccheraw.net)
Jonathan E. Kroepel, Director of Music (jkroepel@gmail.com)
Catrenna Buffington, Director of Preschool/Nursery (fmpscheraw@gmail.com)
Kevin D. Chapman, Custodian

First United Methodist Church 117 Third Street, Cheraw, SC 29520 www.cherawfirstumc.org



The Mission of the First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation.

June 2, 2013 2nd Sunday after Pentecost Graduate Recognition Sunday

Prelude

Greeting and Announcements *Please sign the attendance pad and pass it to everyone on the pew.*

Recognition of Graduates

Call to Worship

* Hymn No. 575 in the Hymnal "Onward, Christian Soldiers"

St. Gertrude

Unison Prayer

Sara M. Therrell, Lay Reader

Most merciful Father, send your heavenly blessings upon this your Church, that all its members may dwell together in unity and love. Keep far from us all self-will and discord. Endue your pastors with righteousness, and enable them faithfully to fulfill their ministry, to ring again the outcasts, and to seek the lost. And grant to us so to receive their ministrations, and to use your means of grace, that in all our words and deeds we may seek your glory and the advancement of your kingdom; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. (UM Book of Worship)

Silent Prayer

Mini Sermon		Rev. Paul Wood
Anthem	"Lead Me Lord"	Wesley
Epistle Lesson	Ephesians 4: 11 -13	Lay Reader
*First Gospel Lesson	Luke 22: 14 — 23	Lay Reader
*Second Gospel Lesson	Luke 22: 24 — 30	Rev. Wood
Sermon	"I Confer Upon You"	Rev. Wood

Pastoral Prayer

Presentation of Tithes and Other Offerings

Offertory "Adoro te devote" Wetzler
Tony Harris, Trumpet

*Doxology No. 95 in the Hymnal "Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow" Old 100th

- *A Service of Word and Table III, Musical Setting A, on Page No. 17 in the Hymnal The Lord's Prayer Giving of the Bread and Cup
- * Hymn No. 452 in the Hymnal "My Faith Looks Up to Thee" Olivet

*Dismissal

*Postlude "Praise to the Lord, The Almighty" Arr. Alwes

*Indicates where you should stand if you are able.

Holy Communion is open to all. Today we are serving the sacrament by intinction. Receive a piece of bread, lightly touch it to the surface of the cup and then consume. Please come forward using the side aisles and return by the middle aisle.

WELCOME VISITORS — We welcome our visitors! Please fill out the attendance sheet information. If you wish to join the church by Affirmation of Faith or Transfer of Membership, please notify the pastor at 843-537-3635.

OUR PRAYER LIST — our President, all who defend our nation, Brady & Sue Nichols (Pam Humphries' parents), Bailey Turner (9-yr-old from Ruby with cancer), John Moore, Shirley Walton, Dick Griggs, Sue McManus, Narcie McClendon Jeter (Recovering from brain surgery), Kay Wood, Lynn Tweed, Ginny Clark (Jon's grandmother), James Thurman (Angie's daddy), Sarah Jefferies Calhoun, Mary Blanche Laney. NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after two weeks, they are removed unless the church office is notified.

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN QUARTER MEETING — The quarterly meeting of the United Methodist Women will be held on Tuesday, June 4 at 6:30pm, in the fellowship hall. This is our annual "cook-out" with hamburgers and all the trimmings, entertainment and fellowship. All women of the church are invited!

Our summer mission project is to give a special donation to Epworth Children's Home to assist with their Summer Camp Program. So, please plan to make a donation at our meeting to this worthwhile project.

JOB OPENING — The Hartsville District has announced a job opening for the position of Administrative Assistant to the District Superintendent. This person works in Hartsville in the office of the District Superintendent. Hours are 8:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m Monday through Thursday. Qualifications: An associate degree in Administrative Office Technology, Business or related discipline is strongly preferred. The successful candidate must be knowledgeable of web page, social media technology, office practices and procedures; and proficient in Microsoft Office; specifically, Excel, Publisher, Word, Powerpoint, and database applications. Application procedure: Candidates must submit a résumé along with three current letters of recommendation to: The Hartsville District; 108 West Pinewood Avenue; Hartsville, SC 29550.

TORNADOES SPECIAL OFFERING — The United Methodist Committee On Relief (UMCOR) is the humanitarian relief and development arm of the United Methodist Church. Its mission is this: "Compelled by Christ to be a voice of conscience on behalf of the people called Methodist, UMCOR works globally to alleviate human suffering and advance hope and healing." To assist UMCOR as it responds to the recent deadly tornadoes, we are encouraged to make an online donation to "US Disaster Response, Advance #901670," to call 1-800-554-8583; or to designated part of our offering to "US Disaster."

GENESIS — Our Contemporary worship service is held on the third Sunday of each month. Mark your calendar for Genesis at 8:45am on June 16, in the fellowship hall.

APPRECIATION TO OUR PASTOR — The Staff-Parish Relations Committee is giving the congregation an opportunity to express their appreciation to Paul and Kay through a love offering. If you would like to participate, please drop your contribution in the offering plate (mark "Love Offering") or by the church office anytime between now and June 16. This is a way to express our love and gratitude to the Woods for their ministry to our church.

FINANCE COMMITTEE AND CHURCH COUNCIL TO MEET— The Finance Committee will meet this afternoon at 6:00pm in the fellowship hall. The Church Council will meet at 7:00pm this evening in the fellowship hall.

LAY READERS NEEDED — Would you be willing to serve as a Lay Reader? This is an important role in the life of First United Methodist Church. Please call Angie Smith at 537-7002. She will add you to our schedule of Lay Readers.

SERVING TODAY

Head Usher: Heath Ruffner

Hostess: Henrietta Kollitz

Acolyte: Austin Sanderson

Cross Bearer: Mason Tomberlin

McArn Item: Sugar, flour, corn meal

Greeters: M&M Manfred Kollitz Lobby Door Greeters: Pete Owens, Ellison Outen Altar Guild: Jean McLean

Nursery: Caroline Berry and Allison Becker

Flowers Next Sunday: OPEN
Next Week's Lay Reader: Greg Sanderson

Counters: Jackie McGee, Jane Mayhew

Alternate Counters: Walter Crosby, John Moore

Worship Service Attendance Last Week — 143; (Scholarship Presentation)

Worship Attendance in 2012 for the same Sunday — 175 (Scholarship Sunday & Roy L. Smith

Award Presentation)

RECOGNITION OF GRADUATES — Today we honor members of our congregation who will soon graduate from high school or who have recently received degrees from institutions of higher education. They are Michael Wagnon, Austin Truett, Paige Lockey, Mary Milan Crawford, Kaleb Keefe, John F. VanDeman, III, and Rebecca Miles.

THANK YOU

This past Sunday's spaghetti lunch sponsored by the Missions Team raised \$400 for the Oklahoma Relief Fund. Angie has already sent that money off to UMCOR where 100% will go to help the victims of this natural disaster. Thank you for your donations!

The Missions Team and the 2013 Salkehatchie participants would like to thank you all for the show of support you have given over the last few months. The most recent Salkehatchie endeavors--Fatz Café pancake breakfast and car wash--raised over \$1,500!!! It was a great day of fun and fellowship for us all and we hope it was for you as well. You have been so very generous with your offerings of tools and supplies from our "Needs" list, and you can be certain that all of it will be used. On June 1 several Salk youth fine-tuned their yard work skills which could quite possibly be needed at camp this summer. Thank you for that opportunity!

Your demonstration of love and support make you as much a part of Salkehatchie Summer Service as those who actually spend the week at camp. In the next couple of weeks, index cards with the names of all the Salkehatchie campers will be available for each of you to pick up. Please feel free to pick up one or more names. In doing so, you pledge to keep that camper in your prayers daily before and during their week of service. This is the MOST important thing you can do for them.

Thank you again for all you have done and all you will do.

The Missions Ministry Team

BOY SCOUT TROOP 655 NEWS — On behalf of the Committee of Boy Scout Troop 655, I wish to announce that Eagle scouts Michael Ballard, Bradley Moore and Michael Wagnon have been awarded the Dan C. Stowe Boy Scout Troop 655 Memorial Scholarship. Also, I wish to commend them for their past accomplishments and wish for their continued success as they pursue their educational goals.

John Moore, Charter Representative

RECOGNITION OF GRADUATES — Today we honor members of our congregation who will soon graduate from high school or who have recently received degrees from institutions of higher education. They are Michael Wagnon, Austin Truett, Paige Lockey, Mary Milan Crawford, Kaleb Keefe, John F. VanDeman, III, and Rebecca Miles.

THANK YOU

This past Sunday's spaghetti lunch sponsored by the Missions Team raised \$400 for the Oklahoma Relief Fund. Angie has already sent that money off to UMCOR where 100% will go to help the victims of this natural disaster. Thank you for your donations!

The Missions Team and the 2013 Salkehatchie participants would like to thank you all for the show of support you have given over the last few months. The most recent Salkehatchie endeavors--Fatz Café pancake breakfast and car wash--raised over \$1,500!!! It was a great day of fun and fellowship for us all and we hope it was for you as well. You have been so very generous with your offerings of tools and supplies from our "Needs" list, and you can be certain that all of it will be used. On June 1 several Salk youth fine-tuned their yard work skills which could quite possibly be needed at camp this summer. Thank you for that opportunity!

Your demonstration of love and support make you as much a part of Salkehatchie Summer Service as those who actually spend the week at camp. In the next couple of weeks, index cards with the names of all the Salkehatchie campers will be available for each of you to pick up. Please feel free to pick up one or more names. In doing so, you pledge to keep that camper in your prayers daily before and during their week of service. This is the MOST important thing you can do for them.

Thank you again for all you have done and all you will do.

The Missions Ministry Team

BOY SCOUT TROOP 655 NEWS — On behalf of the Committee of Boy Scout Troop 655, I wish to announce that Eagle scouts Michael Ballard, Bradley Moore and Michael Wagnon have been awarded the Dan C. Stowe Boy Scout Troop 655 Memorial Scholarship. Also, I wish to commend them for their past accomplishments and wish for their continued success as they pursue their educational goals.

John Moore, Charter Representative